
UPDATE for students on status of SOSC courses 
March 6, 2018 
 
Dear Social Science students: 
 
The Department of Social Science has attempted to communicate the status of its courses to 
the LA&PS Dean’s office in order that the list of courses “suspended” or “active” be accessible 
through the central repository in a timely manner.  Unfortunately, this information has yet to 
be uploaded into the registry.  As a result, we strongly urge that you do not consult 
“my.yorku.ca” for information on the status of Social Science (or CRIM) courses until further 
notice. 
 
For help in navigating the status of courses, please consult the program webpages accessible 
from this site.  Here, we have listed courses, instructors, and whether the course is suspended 
or active (this includes courses taught by both CUPE and YUFA instructors).  We will attempt to 
keep this list as up-to-date as possible, and will make changes as these come to our attention.   
 
We thank you for your patience during this time.  The Department remains committed to the 
principles of academic integrity, fairness to students and timely communication, as outlined in 
the Senate policy on labour disruptions.  
 
 
Amanda Glasbeek 
Chair, Department of Social Science 


